CORTLANDT CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION, INC.

POST OFFICE BOX 264
CROTON-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK 10520

December 2, 1981

Mr. Louis J, Carter, Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr, Carter:

The Cortlandt Conservation Association, Inc., wishes to make a
limited appearance statement at the forthcoming Indian Point
safety hearings.

Thank you,

Yours truly,

Pl

ean Mulcahy
for the Board of Directors
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